Indrek Tarand (Verts/ALE), blue-card answer. – Mr Tarabella, you are normally, as always, right: the ice and snow have an impact on traffic accidents and that is why normally in France and Belgium, when the winter comes, your drivers will be advised not to follow Estonian and Finnish drivers because they are used to ice, but you are not.

The light is a limited amount. I mean, the more north you go there is a polar day and polar night and we cannot change it by switching clocks.
